
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

November 23, 2020 

 

 

Federation of Croatian Societies, Inc. 

Attn: Tom Kuzmanovic, Nevenka Lutzow Bralic 

4444 North 110th Street 

Wauwatosa, WI  53225  

 

Re: CCFN 201103, Resolution relating to the renewal of the sister city relationship between the 

City of Milwaukee and Zadar, Croatia 

 

On November 23, 2020, the Sister Cities Committee met to review the renewal application to 

extend the sister city relationship between the City of Zadar, Croatia and the City of Milwaukee.   

 

Based on the information provided, the Sister Cities Committee recommended approval of the 

renewal application and moved that it be forwarded to the Community and Economic 

Development Committee for its consideration and then to the full Council.  You will be notified of 

when the Community and Economic Development Committee will review this matter with your 

presence requested before the committee. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the procedures to be followed, please contact the Staff 

Assistant to the Committee, Mr. Chris Lee, at 414-286-2232, or clee@milwaukee.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ald. Khalif J. Rainey, Chair 

Sister Cities Committee 

 

  

  

 

 

 

Sister Cities Committee 
 

CHAIR 
Alderman Khalif J. Rainey 
 

MEMBERS 
 Al Durtka, Sanjib Bhattacharrya, Oscar Tovar, Bruce Spann 

City Hall, 200 E. Wells St., Milwaukee, WI 53202  |  (414) 286-2221  |  Fax (414) 286-3456  |  www.milwaukee.gov/sistercities 

 

mailto:clee@milwaukee.gov

